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Some students of the Department of Geography, Barasat Government College have 

participated in the National Workshop (Offline) on Geospatial Analysis and Monitoring of 

Water Resources on 21st September 2023 at East Calcutta Girls’ College, Kolkata. This 

programme was organized by the Department of Geography, East Calcutta Girls’ College and 

the Indian Society of Remote Sensing, Kolkata Chapter. Prof. Arunava Majumder (Topic: 

Sustainable Water Supply and Management), and Prof. Pradip Kumar Sikdar (Topic: 

Groundwater- The Invisible Resource: Strategies for Sustainable Development) delivered their 

interactive lectures at the said event. Students have also participated in the inter-college 

poster competition and presented posters on different issues related to Climate Change and 

Water Security, Water and Health, Groundwater in a Changing Environment, Management of 

Urban Water Bodies, and Urban Flood and its management. 

 


